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December’s Guiding Principle is…”Kindness” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Many thanks to all of you who joined us at last evening’s Winter Concert!  What a wonder-

ful evening it was!  Many congratulations to our fourth and fifth grade students on their 

exceptional vocal and musical performances.  Such talented young people!  Thanks, too, 

to our musical maestros, Mrs. Megan Scolaro and Mr. Robert Halek, for the expert direc-

tion of the Choruses, Orchestra, and Band.   It’s always so amazing to hear our students 

perform on instruments they’ve only had since September! 

As I sat in the audience soaking in all the specialness of this concert I thought to myself 

that it was truly one of our very best.  As many of you may already be aware, I will be re-

tiring at the end of this school year.  In the years ahead I think one of my fondest memo-

ries will be thinking back on this concert.   

Thank you for supporting our children and their musical interests!  What will ever sur-

pass 156 fourth and fifth graders singing “What the World Needs Now Is Love?”  A night 

to remember! 

Best regards,  

         

Ana Yeomans  

 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR CALENDAR... 

Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 

12/7/18 

Grade 5 to Sage Theatre for production 
of “the Snow Queen” on Wednesday,  
December 12th. 
 
Ronald McDonald House Read-A-Thon 

Kick-off on Friday, December 14th. 
 

 

Winter Recess 
December 24—January 1 

School resumes on Wednesday, January 2 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


